
From:   Terry Williams   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   October 02, 2014

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0606-EX-PL-2014
Ref. 25087

Mr Serafini:

In further response to your request, this is to confirm that FAA coordination remains ongoing and that
DRS is in regular contact with the FAA as to the status of the coordination, and is in active discussions
with FAA regarding the coordination.

DRS believes that FAA coordination should be completed soon, however, the coordination is not yet
complete.   

Accordingly, because such delay is not due to any action by DRS, it is respectfully requested that an
additional 15 days be provided to allow the FAA coordination to be completed.

DRS will submit proof of FAA coordination as soon as it is received.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for DRS ICAS, LLC


